
THE TRAIL OF *98

“‘The Trail of '98 ’ takes u« to the 
Yukon ; we share the privations and 
squandering madness of the pioneers who 
fought against Nature for gold. Mr. 
Service having seen and suffered, make» 
the story vivid. We realize the motley 
crowd, weaklings and strong, battling 
through the snows towards Klondyke. 
The way is strewn with dead and dying 
horses ; but the people, hungry for gold, 
struggle on, shedding the unfit as the 
march continues. Then, after tribulation 
by track and river, comes the settlement, 
the claims, the mining—hard work and 
orgies unspeakable . . . ‘The Trail of 
’98* is a book that counts.” — Daily 
Chronicle.

“ The heart-breaking, incredible perils 
of the gold-hunt, its unspeakable cruelties 
and more than heroic endurance, lift the 
thing to the epic plane, and the reader’s 
heart beats faster as he reads.”—Obierver.
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